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Any Oregon student that wants or needs to use virtual public charter school should 

be allowed to do so. 

There is NO good reason an Oregon student should be PREVENTED from having 

the CHOICE to use virtual public charter school as the means of RECEIVING AN 

EDUCATION.  

 ALL OREGON STUDENTS need the opportunity to receive the best possible 

education, including the right to choose virtual public charter schools!   


